
Hello 

Here is some news from the La Source network in Normandy. As everywhere, we are going 
through quite a particular  time and some Christians have become dormant  behind their screens 
but the majority wish to meet and live a real communion together, to pray and to evangelize. 

 

A diffucult time for our coffee shop 

Cathy, one of our faithful volunteers at our coffee shop,  appreciated by all, committed and 
motivated, passed away suddenly on September 1st. It was a real shock for the team and the 
Lisieux church as she was only in her early 50s. 

Pray for the opening of the coffee shop after a period of closure in August. 

Pray for the volunteers who have to check the people coming in our coffee shop, acocrding to the 
sanitary  measures. 

 

Our annual network gathering 

Thank you for your prayers for our annual church network weekend this year just  to be held on 
September 26th, gathering the different churches and church plants together.We didn’t have  a 
meeting for two years, so we have a lot of expectations even if the organization is complicated 
because of sanitary measures. We will have people from each group in the network 

Let us pray for :  

- A good time of fellowship, prayer and worship 
- Wisdom for the organization 
- The Lord's guidance for each group 
- Nadine who is going to be baptized. 

 

Great encouragement for the group of Saint Lo 

The group has just rented a building, which will allow them to intensify their work. Thank you Lord 
for this opportunity. There is a financial challenge, but the group is moving forward with 
motivation and enthusiasm. 

 

A 3rd M4 learning community  

On October 29, we hope to bring together church planters and their teams, from different 
denominations to start a new learning community. This project is a French national project.  

Please pray that we get enough teams to be able to start again this new leraning community. 

 

Learning community to train preachers.  

We have a zoom meeting once a month with preachers in training from the network. 12 people 
called to preach are  training together and this is very encouraging. 

 

We pray for the growth of churches, baptisms, new disciples. We want to reach new people by any 
means possible. 

 

Thanks for you prayers for Normandy 

Francis 
 


